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As unique children of God we:  
aspire not to have more but to be more.  

To:  

Love Christ 

Listen to Christ 

Learn from Christ   
First Holy Communion 

Please pray for the children in Year Five who 

are making their First Holy Communion 

tomorrow. We hope their faith continues to 

grow as they receive the Sacrament of Holy 

Communion in their lives.  

 

Year Six NHS Puberty Talk 

On Thursday, our Year Six pupils will have a visit from the 

school nursing team about hygiene and puberty. This will 

supplement the Relationships Education they have already 

undertaken throughout the year based upon our Journey in 

Love scheme. If you have any questions, please do not 

hesitate to contact us.  

 

Health Week 

In preparation for all the planned activities next week, 

children should come to school in suitable clothing and with a 

water bottle, cap and wearing sun cream. Please note, football 

strips are not allowed. A ‘healthy tuckshop’ will be available 

on Tuesday and Thursday; if children would like to buy a 

healthy snack, 50p per day will be suitable. We look forward 

to a week of fun and interesting yet healthy activities 

(hopefully) in the sunshine! 

 

Reception Parents 

As part of health week, we will be having a teddy bear’s 

picnic on Monday 27th June. Could we ask that your child 

brings one healthy food item to share at the picnic such as a 

bunch of bananas, or a healthy drink option (milk/fruit juice) 

As always, we are a nut free school.  Your child can also bring 

a teddy bear to school on this day. Thank you 

 

Pro Football  

We hope the fundraising is going well for our 

whole school fundraising events. As well as the 

children having the opportunity to win prizes, 

the school receives money also. Please bring in 

your child’s sponsorship money and form on 

Monday – many thanks in advance for 

supporting our school, as always!  

 

 

 

 

Nursery Stay & Play 

We cannot wait to welcome our new nursery starters to stay 

and play with us on Tuesday; they’ll have the chance to get to 

know our building and staff a little better…how very exciting!  

 

Year Six Golf 

On Tuesday of Health Week, the Year Six pupils will spend an 

afternoon at Southmoor playing golf. They will have lunch in 

school as usual and will be back in time for the usual end of 

the school day.   

 

Justice & Peace Group  

Our Year Six pupils are visiting the Emmaus Village on 4th 

July. They have been invited to support The Justice and 

Peace project. The refugee outreach charity have provided a 

list of food which would be greatly appreciated and so we 

invite each student and member of staff to bring along 

something from the following list: 

Tins of Chickpeas  

Tins of Tomatoes 

Bags of Rice 

Single packets of biscuits 

Tins of Tuna 

Everyone is welcome to give donations on the morning of 4th 

July; our Year Six pupils will happily deliver them.  

 

Sports Day 

As we look forward to one of the most exciting days of the 

year, please can I remind you about the plans:  

 Families are very welcome to join us from about 1p.m. 

on the school field (bring picnic chairs etc. if you 

wish!) 

 As some parents have requested that their children 

are not photographed within school, we would like to 

remind all parents not to photograph children 

during school events 

 Throughout the event, children will sit in their 

classes therefore parents are asked to remain at 

the opposite side of the field. Please note that 

children will receive an ice-lolly at the end of the 

day. An ice cream van is available for families to use 

however please do not pass ice creams to the school 

children during the event 

 If a child needs the toilet, they will be escorted by a 

member of staff 



 At the end of the day, we will take the children back 

to school to collect any belongings and we will then 

bring them onto the top yard as usual.  

At present, we hope it will be a lovely sunny day – our fingers 

will remain firmly crossed! As a reminder, please send your 

child to school wearing their House Colour:  

St. Aidan – All Saints’ House of Perseverance  

St. Hilde – All Saints’ House of Peace 

St. Cuthbert – All Saints’ House of Wisdom 

St. Bede – All Saints’ House of Learning  

 

 

 

Dates for Your Diary  

Event Date Time 
Health Week  

(Volunteers for Healthy Tuck Shop Tues. & Thurs. please)  
Week beginning 27th June - 

Pro Strike Fundraising Event Monday 27th June - 

Reception Teddy bear’s picnic Monday 27th June  

Nursery Stay & Play Tuesday 28th June 9.15a.m. 

Year Six Golf  Tuesday 28th June - 

Sports Day (weather permitting)  Wednesday 29th June  - 

Reception & Year One visit Deerness Thursday 30th June  - 

Key Stage Two First Aid Thursday 30th June  - 

Year Six Youth Village Monday 4th July  - 

Reception New Starters Lunch Visit Monday 4th July 11.15a.m. 

Nursery Stay & Play Tuesday 5th July 9.15a.m. 

Year Two and Three Moor House Adventure 

Centre  
Wednesday 6th July  - 

St. Bede’s Transition Days 
Tuesday 5th July 

Wednesday 6th July  
- 

First ‘Move Up’ Afternoon Thursday 7th July - 

Non-Uniform Day  
(‘payment’ for summer fayre) 

Friday 8th July - 

Second ‘Move Up’ Afternoon Monday 11th July - 

Back Up Sports Day (weather permitting) Tuesday 12th July  - 

Year Four Water Sports Wednesday 13th July  - 

Meet the Staff Wednesday 13th July 3.30p.m. 

Summer Fayre Thursday 14th July  2p.m. 

Whole School Beach Trip Friday 15th July  - 

Year Six Treat Day  Monday 18th July  - 

Music Assembly – brass Tuesday 19th July 9.20a.m. 

Leavers’ Assembly Thursday 21st July 9.20a.m. 

Whole School Leavers’ Mass – t.b.c. Friday 22nd July t.b.c. 



 


